
ANNIVERSARIES

9-1      B&N Fox
9-2     R&M Holt
9-6     S&A Lee

SUNDAYS

WEDNESDAYS

SEPTEMBER

Bible Study - 6:30 pm

Common Grounds Coffee - 9:30 am
Worship - 10:00 am
Bible Study - 5:00 pm

9/8 - Rose/Styles Wedding Shower
9/29 - SUPER SUNDAY

BIRTHDAYS
@hartsellecoc

@hartsellecofc

hartsellecoc.org

@hartsellechurchofchrist

8-28 TJ Brown
          Baylee Wallace
8-29 Buddy Owens
          Weston Wood
8-30 Darrell Sims
          Cade Wilemon
          Presley Wood
9-1    Jennifer Brasher
          Jared Symonds
9-2    TJ Symonds
9-5    Peggy Owens          
9-6    Rachel Sims          
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ANNIVERSARIES

Adult Bible Classes
Sunday Nights
- “The 12” is an exciting series that will begin this Sunday night, September 1st.
During this 12-week series we will be covering the lives of all 12 apostles.
Classes will be taught by Harry Fuller, Kerry Hamlett, and Justin Smith. Over the
12 weeks you will hear 4 lessons from each of these teachers (with the
occasional Phillip “Fireball” Hines mixed in.) This set up will have different
locations for you to choose from. Some of this is complicated by the ongoing
(but nearly complete) renovation process, so we’ll announce locations and
other details this coming Sunday morning! 
- College/Young Professionals will resume meeting for Bible class in the
Common Grounds on Sunday, September 1st! 

Wednesday Nights
- “Voice Of The Heart” series will begin next Wednesday, September 4th. This
will be taught by Justin Smith and is based off the book by Dr. Chip Dodd. This
series “invites us to begin to know our hearts so that we better know ourselves
and can live fully in relationship with others and, ultimately, with God.” Because
of the renovation, our first class on September 4th will be in the fellowship hall,
then move to the Old Auditorium on September 11th. 
- “Issues That Christian Women Face” is a ladies’ class that will begin on
Wednesday, September 11th in the classroom behind the Old Auditorium. Beth
Fuller will be teaching. 
- “The Chosen” series will resume in the Upper Room on Wednesday,
September 4th. Alan Walker is coordinating. 
- College/Young Professionals will be meeting in the Common Grounds! 

Old Auditorium Re-Opening
On Sunday night, September 8th we will have a special PM worship service in
the Old Auditorium to celebrate its reopening and completion of the
renovation. You’ll want to be here for it. Here are some of the new things you’ll
see: new carpet, new stage, new stage lighting, new seating, new walls, and new
paint. I’m sure I’m missing some other important details. The most important
detail though, is what has stayed the same: the same God will be worshipped by
the same people in the same way. 



NEWS, NOTES, & EVENTS PRAYER LIST

Daily Bible Reading
Day 238 – Proverbs 4-6, Romans 15-16
Day 239 – Proverbs 7-9, 1 Cor 1-2
Day 240 – Proverbs 10-12, 1 Corinthians 3-7

Day 241 – Proverbs 13-15, 1 Cor 8-11
Day 242 – Proverbs 16-18, 1 Cor 12-14
Day 243 – Proverbs 19-21, 1 Cor 15-16

Debra Allen 1914 Manchester Ave SW, Decatur             Reynolds & Katie Howard 221 Oak Trail
Jonna Barrier 311 Woodfield St SW                                    Carolyn Jacobs 710 Azalea St NW 
Janet Brown 1018 Nance Ford Rd SW                                 Bill & Betty Dean Kelly 1605 Penn Rd. SW
Billie Clemons 505 Nelson St SW                                        Shirley Powell 3159 Huckaby Bridge Rd SW
Teen Dobbins 1514 Nance Ford Rd SW                              Talmage Reynolds 909 Bellmeade St SW
Terry Easterly 162 Gum Springs Cut-Off                          Peggy Russell 604 Barkley St SW 
Betty Graham 303 Bethel St. NE                                         Tim Tanksley 455 E Parker Rd,  
Pete Holley 551 Fontana Pl. SW                                            Telula Thornton 743 Martin St. SW 

  Family members & friends: Leroy Baugus, Sophie Walker, Joseph Jacobs, Edith & Milo Shermer, 
Adam Holifield, James Payton, Felicia Vest. 

Summerford Nursing Home: Jobie Burgess #141. 
Columbia Cottage: Faye Greenhill #21. Riverside Senior Living: Guy Brown #109. 
Westminster of Decatur: Jnell Pleasant #220. City Center Village Sr Center: Marie Harwell # 245

Long Term  Illness

Mary Wynn is improving at home.
Betty Sims is improving in Encompass Rehab Rm. 128 in Huntsville.
Mary Terry will have chemo Tuesdays and Thursdays beginning on September
3rd, with a 12 day break between treatments.
Donna Binkley is consulting with doctors to see what the best treatment for
the tumor is following chemo.
Phillip Hindman, father-in-law of Brandon Thomas, will begin chemo for
Lymphoma September 4th. The family requests our prayers.

Please continue to pray for those battling cancer.

 

Day 244 – Proverbs 22-24, 2 Cor 1-5

We extend our deepest sympathy to Rowdy & Marla Holt, Luke & Britny, & girls,
Seth & Baylee, & boys, in the death of Rowdy’s dad, Eddie Holt. Mr. Holt passed
away yesterday, August 27th after suffering a heart attack. The visitation is
tomorrow, August 29th from 11:30-1:30 with the funeral at 1:30. All at Peck’s.

Check out our Church App! Access sermons, prayer requests,
events, attendance check-in, members directory, giving and more.
1 - Download Church by Ministry One in App Store
2 - Search for our church        3- Select & explore

Congratulations to BC & Lydia Smtih on the birth of a new
granddaughter, Mercy Delrae Hill, born August 21st. Proud
parents are Derick & Della Hill. Proud siblings are Mayza & Declan.

Tonight is our last night for Round Table discussions. Please bring a
dessert to share and plan to stay and fellowship after class.

Our next Super Sunday is only a month away on September 29th. 
Start inviting your friends, family and neighbors.

The church office will be closed Monday, Sept 2nd in observance
of Labor Day. Have a safe and happy holiday!

There are plenty of Blessings Bags in the Commons. Stop by and get a
ready-made bag to give to someone in need. These bags are not only
useful but also show others we care. You could add a personalized
note to the bags you choose.

BAG


